
Thank you for helping

 

Duncan Riley & Lucky du Plessis at the
SOS evening. Thank you Sarah Rushton-
Read for the photos

 

Hi to our amazing industry

I wanted to thank everyone for their love and support at the SOS Charity evening held in July. Because of you,
we have been able to reach out and help people in our industry who are going through a tough time.

Below are the most recent stories – each one has a link for crowdfunding, and if you are able to assist in any
way, no matter how big or how small, it will make a difference to someone’s life.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart.

Duncan

Shu could do with a helping hand!

SOS! Baby Uriah needs help

Beauty from ashes

Love is all you need! Musa on the road to recovery!
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Lee Oosthuizen needs your help
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